Dear Parents and Guardians,

Ysgol Bro Ingli has an active PTA which is also a registered charity. We raise funds to provide a variety of benefits for the children to enjoy at school.



Over the years Ffrindiau Bro Ingli has organised many fund raising events to provide additional equipment for the school. We have organised a Summer Festival, Bingo Night, Disco and Summer and Christmas fairs.

With the money raised, we have been able to provide new books, new laptops, new sports equipment, new outdoor seating, and even Easter eggs for all the children to hunt for. Plus, some of us have volunteered our time and artistic skills to paint murals on the walls in the Foundation Phase outdoor area.

However, as our year 6's leave, so do their parents, which is why we need new parents to join us! Hopefully with some new and exciting ideas too!

We hold friendly, informal meetings, as and when we need to, at school to discuss events, fund raising opportunities and where to spend our funds.

We have a WhatsApp group for those involved in meetings, but also a new WhatsApp group just for those who cannot commit to meetings but are willing to volunteer at events.

If this is something that you would be interested in getting involved in, or if you can help in anyway, please get in touch with the school, and they can point you in the direction of who to talk to.

Your ongoing support, whether this be getting involved in meetings, being involved in volunteering at fund raising events, or just turning up and spending money at organised events, it all helps!

No matter what you can offer, please make sure you like and follow our Facebook page 'Ffrindiau Bro Ingli' to keep up to date with events throughout the year.

Thank you, Charis Watkinson Chair of Ffrindiau Bro Ingli